
Ancient Forest / Chun T'oh Whudujut Park and 

Protected Area & Slim Creek Park

BC Parks is developing a management plan that will follow a multi-stage process:   

The planning 

process for this park 

is currently in the 

Initial Planning 

Stage

Initial Planning: An initial planning phase will be conducted for the management planning 

process in the winter of 2019. The Project Plan will be posted on the BC Parks website - 

bcparks.ca/planning - on February 8th, 2019 with an opportunity to submit initial input on 

a series of questions. The two parks and protected area are within the Lheidli T’enneh Nation 

traditional territory and are an area of cultural, ecological and environmental importance. The 

management plan will be developed collaboratively by Lheidli T’enneh and BC Parks. 

Draft Management Plan: During this stage, the planning team will identified the values, vision 

(the desired future condition) and principles that will guide future management of the park. 

Previously identified interests and issues will be discussed, and appropriate management 

direction developed in the form of a vision, management objectives and strategies, and a zoning 

plan. As per the BC Parks policy, there will be an opportunity for public review and comment 

on the draft plan. Stay tuned for a public open house in later in 2019.  

If you would like to participate & stay informed 

with this planning process, please contact: 

Anna McIndoe 

BC Parks Planning Section Head 

Anna.McIndoe@gov.bc.ca 

250-614-9919 

It is anticipated that a Final Management Plan will 

be completed and approved by the spring of 2020. 


